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Dear All,

I write on behalf of the Greensborough Conference of St. Vincent De Paul Society, to thank the St.
Mary’s School Community most sincerely for providing us with 20 laundry baskets of food for our

recent Winter Appeal Food Drive.

In particular we acknowledge and appreciate the following -

e Principal, Marisa Matthys for allowing St. Mary’s school to once again be involved in this
annual activity

e Deputy Principal, Laurina Van Der El for her superb and enthusiastic co-ordination of this
exercise throughout the school

» The class teachers who encouraged their students to be involved and made sure of the best
outcome possible

e The families who contributed food items so willingly and generously despite other demands on
their time and finances

We will now be able to provide and deliver Emergency Food Parcels to families who call on us for
immediate assistance for the next few months.

Wishing your school community all the very best for Term 3 and again please accept our grateful
thanks to you all for your amazing support of our Greensborough Conference and the families who
live in this area.

Maureen Lonsdale, President: Greensborough Conference — St Vincent De Paul Society




